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The Indiana Department of Child Services leads the state’s response to allegations of child abuse and neglect and facilitates child support payments. 

We consider the needs and values of all we serve in our efforts to protect children while keeping families together whenever possible. 

 

Eric J. Holcomb, Governor 
Eric Miller, Director 

“Children will live in safe, healthy and supportive families and communities.” 

 If you suspect a child is being abused or neglected, call the Child Abuse & Neglect Hotline at 800-800-5556. 

Virtual public meeting for the Social Services Block Grant (SSBG) 

Notice is hereby given that the Indiana Department of Child Services (DCS) will hold a virtual public 
meeting on Thursday, August 22, 2024, for the Social Services Block Grant (SSBG) State Plan and 
Pre-Expenditure Report.  The meeting will convene at 11:00am (EST). The meeting can be accessed 
by calling (317) 552-1674 and entering access code 235571560# or scanning the QR code below.   

 

The purpose of the meeting is to allow for public comment on the SSBG State Plan and Pre -
Expenditure Report for FFY 2025 prior to submission to the US Department of Health and Human 
Services, Administration for Children and Families, Office of Community Services.   The SSBG State 
Plan and Pre-Expenditure Report include Indiana agencies receiving SSBG funds and their intended 
use, including information on the types of activities supported and the categories of individuals to 
be served. SSBG funds are used to support a broad array of social services for children, adults, 
older adults, and other special populations. Discrimination on the grounds of race, color, sex, age, 
disability, national origin, or ancestry is prohibited in all activities funded by SSBG. The SSBG State 
Plan and Pre-Expenditure Report will be available for review on the DCS Internet website at 
www.in.gov/dcs/reports-and-statistics or copies may be obtained by written request at the address below: 

Indiana Department of Child Services   
302 W. Washington St., Room E306, MS47   
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2739 

http://www.in.gov/dcs/reports-and-statistics

